NEWS RELEASE

03 March 2025

Public Information Notice: Next of kin appeal (Brian CHAMBERS)
The Norfolk Coroner's Service is trying to trace the next of kin of Brian CHAMBERS, aged 82, who
resided in the 5t Peters Road, Sheringham area and died on 28 February 2025.

There were no suspicious circumstances that led to the death. Despite carrying out extensive enquiries,
no next-of-kin have been identified by the Coroner's Office.

Anyone with information should contact the Coroner’s Office in Norwich on 01603 774773
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